ATHENS HOUSING AUTHORITY (AHA)
OFFICIAL NOTICE

CLOSING OF THE AHA’S WAITING LISTS

The waiting lists for all AHA-managed properties
will be temporarily closed beginning JUNE 2, 2020

to prepare for the implementation of a new on-line
application process. During this time, no
applications will be accepted for processing.

The AHA’S waiting list will reopen no later than

AUGUST 3, 2020. The reopening announcement will
be published in the Athens Banner Herald and on
the AHA’s website at www.athenshousing.org. The

reopening announcement will provide information
regarding how applications will be received.




